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Temporary closure of Taunton Road 
and Hampstead Road intersection 

Taunton Road, Ascot Avenue and Lower Portrush Road 

resurfacing 

                   

 

 

 

What’s happening 

We recently commenced road resurfacing works on Taunton Road, 
Vale Park and Ascot Avenue/Lower Portrush Road, Marden to 
improve road safety and driveability.  
 
As part of these works, the intersection of Taunton Road and 
Hampstead Road will be temporarily closed.  

How this affects you 

Taunton Road and the intersection of Taunton Road and 
Hampstead Road will be closed from Sunday, 15 June 2025 to 
Tuesday 17 June 2025, between the hours of 9pm and 5:30am, 
weather permitting.  

Detours will be in place via Muller Road and North East Road 
alongside local roads.  

Local access including emergency services will be maintained 
throughout the works.  

Heavy vehicles will be permitted through the area to maintain key 
freight movements, directed by on-site traffic controllers.  

Speed and lane restrictions will be required while works are 
underway. Please follow traffic management directions while works 
are in progress.  

Outside of working hours all roads will reopen to traffic with speed 
restrictions in place. 

All works are expected to be complete by late June 2025.  

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we 
undertake these important upgrades. 

 

When 

 

Hours of work 

 

Where 

 

More information 

Visit dit.sa.gov.au/ 
projectwebsite 

Email dit.projectemail@ 
sa.gov.au 

Call phone number 

  

 

 

Place benefit message 
1 here 

 Place benefit message 
2 here 

 Place benefit message 
3 here 

Taunton Road closure 

Sunday, 15 June 2025,  
Monday, 16 June 2025 and 
Tuesday, 17 June 2025, 
weather permitting 

Hours of work 

Night Works 

Sunday to Friday  
between the hours of 
9pm and 5:30am   

Project location 

Taunton Road, Vale Park 
and Ascot Avenue/Lower 
Portrush Road, Marden 

More information 

Email 
dit.engagement@sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

  

 

Ensuring our road 
network is well 
maintained 

 

Improving road safety 
and network reliability  

We are undertaking night works to improve 
road safety and network reliability  
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Taunton Road closure – night works detour map 


